
Constitution, Nominations and Resolutions Officer – Lion David Merchant 

Following last year’s Convention, the International Office of our Association was advised of the names of the successful candidates in the ballots for District Governor, First Vice District Governor and Second Vice District Governor for 2009-2010.  It was also advised of the substance and results of the voting on the Resolutions considered by Delegates at Convention.  The District Constitution was revised in line with the decisions taken at Convention and the revised version was (and continues to be) published on the District Website.  

The Convention Call for 2010 was issued by the District Governor in August 2009, together with a call for nominations for the posts of District Governor, First Vice District Governor and Second Vice District Governor 2010-2011, any Resolutions to be considered at Convention in 2010 and Invitation to host the Convention of 2012.  The District Cabinet has accepted a proposal from the Lions Clubs of Burnham and Bracknell Forest to host Convention in 2011 – a proposal made from the floor of Convention in 2009.

By the closing date for receipt of Nominations, Resolutions and Invitations:

· One Nomination had been received for the post of District Governor 2010-2011

· One Nomination had been received for the post of First Vice District Governor 2010-2011

· No Nominations were received for the post of Second Vice District Governor 2010-2011

· Seven Resolutions had been received for debate at Convention in 2010, 3 proposed and seconded by the District Cabinet and 4 proposed by the Lions Club of Blackmore Vale, seconded by the Lions Club of Westbury.

· No Invitations were received to host Convention in 2012.

Between the closing date, and the time of compiling this report, one Nomination had been received for the post of Second Vice District Governor 2010-2011; however in line with the District Constitution the District Governor will seek further Nominations, from appropriately qualified Lions, from the floor during Convention.

Details of the above Nominations and Resolutions will be found elsewhere in this Convention Brochure, and I can confirm that all candidates are fully qualified (as defined by the Constitution of our International Association) to stand for the posts for which they have been nominated.

At the time of compiling this report no amendments had been received to the above mentioned Resolutions, however the closing date for receipt of these by me was not until Friday 8th January 2010.

Lion David Merchant 
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